
Greetings from the Church of Christ at Balanagar { Hyderabad } to all the elders and to 

all the members in the church. Thanks for mailing the check for the months of April to June. 

I thank all the members in the church for their prayers and financial support for this good 

cause. 

By the grace of God, we are doing good and the work of the Lord is growing well in 

number and in faith. 

 

Apart from my regular work with the local church, In the month of February on 9th and 

10th, I have traveled to Mumbai. 9th morning preached in thanksgiving meeting and on the same 

evening taught in class to the preachers who are working in Mumbai at Dharavi Church of 

Christ. 

On 10th Lords day preached at the church of Christ at Mira road in Mumbai. Brother 

sona is working with this Church.  

On 22nd preached in a gospel meeting at Church of Christ Pullmaddi. Last Sunday two 

members were baptized into Christ. Brother Chandraiah is working with this Church. The 

churches in Mominpet area are growing well and the preachers are doing good work with their 

local churches.  

 

I once again thank each one of you for your generosity and prayers. I am enclosing some 

of the photos of  Mumbai work. 

 

Thankfully, 

Y. Surender. 


